Mak, Chanda (ATG)

From: Bruce Williams <docwilliams1@comcast.net>
Sent: Wednesday, April 14, 2021 5:12 PM

To: ATG WWW E-mail Public Counsel

Subject: concerning Docket UE-200980

[EXTERNAL]

Sirs,

| write to express my opposition to any rate increase by Puget Power.

The only reason they are requesting an increase is to maintain a high profit margin during a time they are selling a little
less power. This is a fascinating situation since this is the company who made the claim they needed approval for a
gigantic transmission line because there was a significant increase in consumer power usage.

Do not approve anything Puget Power requests. They have demonstrated time and again how they play loose with the
facts. They manipulate data until it's impossible to know what is true. It is not responsible or in the interests of the

consumer to approve a rate increase at this time

Bruce Williams



